
Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary of WI 

REQUEST FOR VISIT 

Please use this form to request a visit from your Department President.  I would be honored 
to attend either your regular meeting or special event (Post/Auxiliary Anniversary, etc.) that 
you have planned for 2023-2024.  Please provide as much information as possible about the 
visit. 
 
From:  VFW Auxiliary to Post # _____________________ City ___________________________________ 
 
Contact Person: _________________________________ Phone__________________________________ 
 
Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Type of Meeting or Event: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date and Starting Time of Meeting or Event: __________________________________________________ 
 
Location: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Type of Dress (Uniform, Business Casual, Dressy) _______________________________________________ 
 
Remarks Needed? ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please include any helpful information (Anniversary #, celebration reason, project) ____________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If President cannot attend is another Line Officer Representative desired? ___________________________ 
 
Preference ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please include any special directions and complete event location address. 
 
Return to: Sherrie Rosenau 
  VFWA Dept. President 
  W8528 Lincoln Rd 
  Van Dyne, WI  54979 
 
Questions: Phone – (920) 251-8888 
  Email:  littlemama6@yahoo.com   

mailto:littlemama6@yahoo.com

